Chancellor’s Travel Fund Availability to Non-Tenure-Track Faculty
Whereas the current policy for the Chancellor’s Travel Fund dictates that only tenured and tenure-track faculty are eligible for the Chancellor’s Travel Fund.  
Whereas full-time non-tenure track instructional faculty make important contributions to the University. 
Whereas full-time non-tenure track instructional faculty may become better teachers and scholars if they present research at conferences.

Whereas full-time non-tenure track instructional faculty are unlikely to afford professional development activities without access to the Chancellor’s Travel Fund.  

Be it resolved that all full-time instructional faculty may apply for the Chancellor’s Travel Fund. 
